MIDDLESBROUGH & DISTRICT MOTOR CLUB

Some clarification is needed on the change of venue for Cleveland monthly meetings.  As previously explained, these can now to be held at the headquarters of Middlesbrough & District Motor Club (MDMC).  As indicated in the Minutes of  the meeting of your Committee on Monday 19th March, negotiations over the terms on which Cleveland  members could use the facilities were held with the MDMC committee. In return for allowing the group to hold its meetings there, the MDMC required that Cleveland committee members become full members.  Acceptance of this would allow all members of Cleveland Group to attend any monthly meetings held there, without the requirement to join MDMC, This was agreed.  the differences between full membership and MSA (Motor Sport) Membership were explained.  This, explained in the previous posting, allows MSA members the use of the facilities on Monday evenings, including the Snooker Room and participation in all MDMC events such as runs and car shows.  The cost of MSA membership is £8 p.a. and your committee has decided to offer to pay for this for any group member wishing to join.  Application to join must be made to MDMC on the appropriate form, which will be available at the next meeting, on Tuesday 3rd April or by email from any committee member.

In view of the very low turnouts experienced last year on our events, ways are being sought 

to increase participation.  It is intended that TR Cleveland events be promoted to MDMC 

members, in a reciprocal move which could see some of them joining our events, thus 

making the job of Trevor, our Event Coordinator, worthwhile.  As they have a large motor

cycle membership, we may see some of those machines appearing in addition to cars.

Hoping to see you at MDMC on Tuesday 3rd April. The Club is located at: 

Coulby Manor

Coulby Newham

Middlesbrough

TS8 0RP

